
As we reach the end of the school year, we reflect
on what has been a brilliant final term in The

Launchpad. The children have continued to make us
exceedingly proud of how much they have tried their
best in everything they do. Our favourite moments
from this term include a visit from Julio and

Janna the Alpacas, and Mrs Allen, who taught us
how to play the trumpet, we are looking forward to

having more music lessons in September!
We have had an amazing year in The Launchpad, 
 and are thrilled with what we have achieved. As a
team we are very excited to see what a new school

year will bring.

We love our funky new logo!



We want to thank you for all of your support this year, and wish you a happy
summer break. We have a lot of exciting things to look forward to in the new

school year.
The Launchpad Team.

We continue to be blown away by the amazing pieces of work produced in The
Launchpad. Here are a few of our favourites from this half term:

The Very Hungry Worry Monsters is a
book about different monsters who eat
your worries and make them disappear.
We now have our own Worry Monster in
The Launchpad who can eat our worries,

just like in the book!

Our Favourite book in T
he Launchpad

this term is

The Very Hungry Worry Monsters by

Rosie Greening

We love that all the
monsters look different.

Worried about calling your
teacher Mum monster

makes us laugh!


